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To the Licensing Department

I am a resident of Cop Hill and neighbour of  at the Rose and Crown. I understand
from other neighbours that  licence is under review.

I don't know the detail of why  licence is under review, I would however make the
following plea.

 and the Rose and Crown are a crucial part of our local community and
economy. Being a rural community we rely on the local pub for meeting our widely
dispersed neighbours and critically for local employment.

Whilst I don't know any details of the review I would ask that any decision takes account
of the impact it would have on our community and its potential loss of employment. At
this very difficult time for everyone I would hope that these factors will be considered
most seriously.

Thank you for your time.




